
 
 

The United Nations Secretary-General’s 4th Global Call for 

nominations seeks to expand and diversify the pool of 

potential candidates for Special Representative of the 

Secretary-General (SRSG), Deputy Special Representative of 

the Secretary-General (DSRSG), and Envoy positions in field 

missions. The Global Call, previously held in 2017, 2019, 2021 

aims to advance gender parity and geographical diversity at 

the senior leadership level in the field. 

In 2021, in accordance with the Secretary-General’s pledge, gender parity at the leadership level was 

reached for the first time across all UN missions. Since 2021, women’s representation has declined, calling 

for urgent action.  

The 2024 Global Call will be launched in May and will remain open for two months to support our diversity 

efforts 
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